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Weekly News – 28th September 2018  
 

Year One 
Dear Parents and Carers 

We have had a great week in Year 1; the children really enjoyed 
bringing in their toys from home and sharing them with the class. Thank 
you for covering their school books over the last two weeks! 

   

English 

In English this week we have continued to look at the story ‘The 
Everywhere Bear’. We thought about all the places the Everywhere 
Bear may have been and wrote a postcode to our class explaining where 
he was and what he was doing. We were really impressed with the work 
the children have produced and the beautiful pictures they produced. 

Maths 

In Maths this week we have been looking at counting forwards and 
backwards and one more and one less. We have had a go at filling 
in the missing gaps on a number track and even putting a 100 
square back together!   

Topic 

The children have thoroughly enjoyed sharing their toys from home. 
They had a chance to play with their toys with their friends before 
sharing their toy with the whole class, thinking about the materials it is 
made from. After we shared our toys, we took a photograph, labelled it 
and even wrote a sentence about it. Well done! 
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Phonics 
In phonics, we have been reviewing ar, or, u and ow. Can you think of words with these sounds?  

Can you have a go at writing them?  
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